



August 2019

Dear Newton's Grove Community,

We often get asked by our school families how they can contribute to the growth and life of the school. There are many ways to do so, and we are grateful for the time, expertise and generosity that so many of you freely give to the school. We would like to add that another way to support our current growth is by purchasing a brick in our *Legacy Wall* in the main hall.

For a minimum contribution of \$500, an 8" x 4" personally engraved tile will be added to the *Legacy Wall*. The tiles can be engraved with your family name, an inspirational saying, or in honour of someone special to you. The tiles are part of a permanent tribute to those who have helped the school at this time of significant growth and progress. We invite you to consider this special way of supporting the school and becoming a part of Newton's Grove's history.

A sample tile is on display on the front desk. The board itself is by the front office. There are limited spaces available, and all funds raised in this initiative will go directly to our building campaign. To place an order for your brick, please complete the attached form and return it to Beatrice Chachel at the main office.

Thank-you, and let's build a school together!